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The proposed facility should be exempt from environmental processing as
it would utilize an existing site, for which there would be no additional
environmental impact, and would not constitute an RF radiation exposure to
humans at the site. The tower which would be utilized by the proposed facility
was previously registered with the Commission, however that registration was

canceled. The tower does not require registration.

The proposed facility would operate with an antenna height of 42.6 meters
above ground level. It is proposed that an ERI type antenna of 3 bays and full
wavelength spaced be utilized for this facility. The Commission’s FM model
software package indicates that based on this configuration, the maximum
predicted power density at ground level would be 25.5 pW/cm2 at a distance from
the tower of 20 meters. Since this predicted power density is less than 200
pW/cm?, it is apparent that the proposed facility would not constitute an RF

radiation exposure hazard to persons at the site.




